
Dear First Grader,

Welcome! I am SO excited to welcome you to the 2022-2023 school year! This will be 
my sixth year teaching first grade and I absolutely love it! Can you keep a secret? 
This year is going to be the BEST yet because you’re in our class. It’s going to be an 
amazing year!

Here are a couple of things to know about the first day of school:
- We will be experiencing many “firsts” this year and will be learning so many 

new and exciting things. Remember to keep an open mind and be full of 
curiosity!

- We will all meet outside of Door #9 at 8:25 for the first two days of school. This 
will be a chance for you to meet me before we get into the classroom! This is 
the same door we will be leaving from at dismissal, too (3:10).

- Make sure to have a big breakfast before school to make sure you are ready 
to learn and enjoy the excitement!

- We will have snack each day, so make sure a grown up tells you or labels your 
snack so you know what to eat when. You should have one small snack.

- Make sure one of your grown ups has gone to my teacher page and filled out 
all of the important forms - especially your dismissal form - before the first day of 
school!

- Make sure to bring your school supplies to school before the week is over. Tell a 
grown up to use my teacher page to see the Supply List with directions.

Here are some of my favorites:
Color: Orange - it reminds me of a sunset!

Movie: The Lion King - You’ll hear about it a lot this year!
Animal: A lion!

Hobbies: Kickboxing, crafting, and reading!
Season: Winter - I absolutely love the snow!

Pet: A cat named Parker - I’ve got a fun story to tell you about her!

I can’t wait to see you so soon!

Love,
Miss Horvath


